Friday, Sept 19th, 
Good afternoon parents and guardians,
Here are messages for Friday, September 19th.
-Thank you to parents and guardians for attending our Open House and BBQ on Wednesday night.  The turnout was outstanding again this year!  A special thanks for Sobeys Landsdowne staff for sponsoring and volunteering at our event.  A very considerate Pay It Forward!  We have a full slate this year for our PSSC.  Many thanks to the following parents for volunteering to be on our Parent, School, Support Committee this year.  John Frost,Catherine Derry,Bernie Regenbogen,Connie Mollins,Michael  Wills,Melody Steeves,Cara Miller,Emily English,Neil Baumen,Karen Kennedy,Jennifer Rooney,Leo O’Hara, and Lorianne Whitaker

-Congratulations to the 47 elementary students who participated in the cross country meet yesterday at Fisher Lakes.  Students represented MNS very well and we are proud of you!  A special shout out to our top 5 finishers in their grade levels:  Allison Leblanc in grade 3, Lauren Adams and Dylan Campbell in Grade 4 and Erin Vringer, Evan Cleveland and Kate Leblanc for Grade 5.  The next meet is Thursday, September 25th. 
-Millidgeville North School will celebrate the 34th annual Terry Fox School Run and Walk on Wednesday, September 24th at 9:15 in the morning.  This year we are asking each student to please bring in a “Toonie for Terry.”  Our day will begin with an assembly in the gym followed by walking or running our regular Terry Fox route throughout Millidgeville.  This year, we are thrilled to have some of the Saint John Sea Dogs join us for our walk and we are excited that our very own, Ms. Marilee Price will speak at our assembly on the theme of “Hope.”  We look forward to having as many of you join us as possible to celebrate the life of Terry Fox once again this year. Our assembly will begin at 9am and we invite as many parents as possible to attend and walk in support of Terry Fox. 
- Our first Fitness Friday session with students was a success today.  Many thanks to our Home and School volunteers for preparing smoothies for everyone today.  Our 30 minute focus included a WITS presentation on problem solving and brain break with the grade 3-5 students and a focus on the District LINK initiative which connects teens with useful community services.  We also took time for a Brain Break and a healthy smoothie.  
- Harvey Studios Picture day will take place on September 30th. 

Have a nice weekend,
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